
Question on Notice 

No. 410 

Asked on 20 April 2021 

 
 

MR A PERRETT ASKED THE MINISTER FOR POLICE AND CORRECTIVE SERVICES 
AND MINISTER FOR FIRE AND EMERGENCY SERVICES (HON M RYAN) 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Inspector General Emergency Management Review of the Fraser 
Island bushfires which was provided to the Minister on 31 March—  
 
Will the Minister advise when the review will be released to the public? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The government is currently considering the independent review report prepared by the 
Inspector General Emergency Management (IGEM).  
 
It is expected that the review report will be released at the same time as the release of the 
government’s response to this review.  


